
 

 

Sign of the week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE: 28th June from 4.00 - 5.30 is going 

to be our 2nd World Celebration Evening for the 

whole family to attend. 
 

Do you or any of your friends/contacts  have any wonderful   

cultural talents that you/they would be willing to share with 

the school community? We are looking for performers /groups to 

join us to share with us their talent (for approximately 20 

minutes a session/performance). Whether it be Bollywood   

dancing, Indian drumming, Sitar playing, Folk Singing,        

Hip Hop Dancing, Yoga... the options are endless.  If you are 

interested or know someone that might be please speak to your 

class teacher and someone will get back to you as soon as possible.  
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Next week, on Thursday the 16th, Ark farm 

is visiting. Please can you arrive promptly 

at 12:30 to ensure the children have time to 

enjoy this fantastic experience.                                               

Now the weather is becoming warmer please 

ensure your children have hats and wear 

sun cream to Pre-School. Many thanks 

 

 Message from the Headteacher: 

Please don't forget we have our food 

bank cupboard outside just by the 

'library book drawers' out by the 

main door of the school. Please do 

use if you need (and donate if you 

can) so we are all helping each    

other. 

  

We have an increasing number of 

families with financial difficulties 

due to our current economic climate. Please do     

contact me if you would like to meet and talk things 

through, we may be able to offer help & support,                      

Diane Frainer.  



 We have lots of ‘pocket sized’ 
items in nursery  -                                                            

Small cars                                                                       
Sandpit treasure                                                              
Shiny stones                                                                     
Puzzle/Game pieces   

The children love to keep them in 
their pockets and take them home. 
We offer a daily “amnesty” for all 
such items to be returned to   
nursery!! If you have items 
‘collected’ by your child please 
bring them back and give to your 
child’s keyworker. We will be very 
grateful. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Ladybirds have had a wonderful time at forest school, 
building dens, making spring crowns, balancing on 
the slack line toasting marshmallows and more. 
Looking forward to the Foxes starting next     
Wednesday.  

Please remember to dress your child in appropriate 
clothing, and wellies, could you bring your child 
ready for the woods. Your child does not need to 
bring a morning snack as they 
have a biscuit and hot choco-
late at the woods. We do     
advise sending your child in 
with long sleeves and trousers 
as the bushes can be quite  
irritating on the skin. 

It is with such sadness that our new much loved Climbing Logs have had so much of there bark ripped off 

by some of our children. 

These logs are to represent our love of nature and to support  our Forest School 

ethos, so choosing to destroy nature is definitely not within our values. 

I will be asking the children's teachers to contact you directly if your child was 

included in the vandalism, but in the meantime please can you all remind your 

children the importance of looking after our trees and all aspects of nature.                                                                  

Thank you, Diane Frainer. 

  

 

Ebony’s little puppies are doing very 

well, in a few weeks they will be 

moving to their new homes. 

 

 

 


